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The Argyll and Bute Licensing Board is required under section 9B of the Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005 

to publish an annual financial report within 3 months of the end of the relevant financial year. 

This report has been prepared using financial data taken on 18th September, 2017.  The relevant 

budgets and other finance sources that the data has been extracted from have not yet been audited.  

Consequently the figures provided in this report are indicative and cannot be relied upon as an 

accurate reflection of income and expenditure relative to the exercise of the Licensing Board’s 

functions under the Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005. 

The financial statement is as follows: 
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